Minister Dacic had talks with Ambassador of the Sovereign Military Order of Malta
Thursday, 07 May 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today Ambassador of the Sovereign Military Order of Malta in Belgrade, Alberto di
Luca.

At the meeting, they considered issues related to bilateral relations, particularly addressing the
implementation of the Agreement on health relief aid signed between the Republic of Serbia
and the Sovereign Military Order of Malta.

Ambassador di Luca proposed the signing of a bilateral agreement on cooperation between the
postal services of the Republic of Serbia and the Sovereign Military Order of Malta.

Minister Dacic commended the charitable work of the Sovereign Military Order of Malta,
stressing that we should continue developing our good relations.

The Head of Serbian diplomacy invited Albrecht Freiherr von Boeselager, the Grand Chancellor
and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Sovereign Military Order, to visit Serbia.




